
July 22, 2019 

Dear Commissioner, 

I am guilty of not having a ticket. 

RECEIVED 
JUL 2 6 2019 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I just had a new foundation installed. I was trying to save money by doing the excavation myself. The 
foundation was very expensive, and it used up all our money. The cost was over $37,000.00. 

I had an in-depth conversation with a duke contractor, and we eyeballed a straight line, but there was 
and !8" loop (plastic) approximately 4-5" deep, I hand dug around the gas line and looked like it was a 
straight line for about the2' I dug form the house. I did know I needed a ticket, I also emailed Mr. Lyons 
about rescheduling the class. I agreed to the class and the fine. I have not heard back. 
I ask to please let me stay with this agreement and attend the class. 

I haven't worked in over a year due to health issues. 

My wife and I are struggling financially so I ask for any type of leniency you can find. 
I do apologize for my ignorance. 

Sincerely, 

Marcus Hensley 
4830 Kollman Avenue 
Taylor Mill, KY 41015 




